
16.12.22 

Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is  96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is  95.7% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

 

21.12.22 

Christmas Lunch 
in School & Christ-
mas jumpers 

PE club is on 

22.12.22 

CHRISTMAS  
CRAFT 

night until 4pm 

23.12.22 

No Forest School 
or PE 

Santa Dash 

Last day of term 

10.1.23 

Return to school 

 

Christmas Production 
Thank you so much to everyone who came to 

watch our Christmas Performance. We were very 
proud of all of the children (and Boo, the dog) and it 
was really special to have you all in school to enjoy 

it with us.  We are trying to pull together various 
clips we have from the performance to make a 

short film. We will let 
you know  once it is ready. 

 
Our Raffle was drawn on the night 

and the prizes have been sent 
home. Thank you to FOGS for  run-
ning the raffle and to all of you for 

your support. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas and Hannukah Activities 
We loved our Follow the Star Day at Simonburn. Next week in-
school we will have Christmas Jumper day on Wednesday—for 

our Christmas lunch.  If your child  doesn’t have a Christmas 
jumper please wear any bright jumper.   

The School Council have agreed on plans for Christmas parties 
for each class  during the week. Christmas crafts will take place 

after school on Thursday 22nd December. 
In school we are very keen for our children to learn about differ-
ent religions and cultures so we will also be learning about the 
Jewish festival of Hannukah. As part of our Hannukah celebra-

tions Class 1 will be making Dreidels. They are 
fun to play with at home too! 

We will have a Santa Dash round the field  in 
festive headgear on the last Friday. We have 

spare Santa hats if you don’t have any, so 
please don’t feel obliged to buy anything.  


